
Fashion  Show  for
Poppyscotland

The Royal Scots Club, Edinburgh are delighted to announce a
forthcoming charity event in aid of Poppyscotland on Friday

8th November, 2013 just prior to Remembrance Sunday.

Poppyscotland is the leading charity supporting ex-Servicemen
and  women  and  their  families  in  Scotland.   The  charity’s
largest  annual  fundraising  campaign,  the  Scottish  Poppy
Appeal, takes place in November and raises over £2 million
every year. The money raised enables Poppyscotland to provide
financial assistance to thousands of ex-Servicemen and women
as well as helping to fund specialist services in areas such
as employment, housing and mental health.

Colin Flinn, Head of Fundraising from Poppyscotland said:- “We
are delighted to be working with The Royal Scots Club once
again.   It  promises  to  be  an  enjoyable  evening  and,
importantly, it will raise vital funds that will make a real
difference to the lives of veterans and their families.”

The evening starts at 6.30pm with a welcome glass of fizz,
followed by a stunning fashion show at 7:00pm by LK Bennett
showing a range of outfits from their Winter Collection which
will take the audience “from desk to dinner”.

Renowned for their quintessentially British style, but with a
modern twist LK Bennett’s outfits will be accompanied by a
range of bespoke hats from talented local milliner Hannah
Young – and a bespoke hat will be designed and made for one of
our lucky winners in the charity raffle.

The evening is then rounded off with a superb two course
dinner with wine.  Tickets £42pp or Table of 10 for £400.

All proceeds on the evening will go to Poppyscotland.
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